
Small Business Development Center & the City of Sweet Home
Partnership Report for Quarter 2 2021

The Linn-Benton Community College Small Business Development Center (SBDC) would like to thank
you for your continued partnership. The support that the Sweet Home Economic Development Office
provides the SBDC makes possible the continued service to local small businesses. Helping to make
business owners dreams a reality, while also contributing to the growth of the local economy and
community.

Client Advising Results

Customer

Count

(Distinct)

Session

Count

Client

Contact

and Prep

Hours Sum

Started

Business

Count

Jobs

Created

Sum

Jobs

Retained

Sum

Capital

Formation

Sum

Sales

Increase

Amount $

Sum

Grand
Total 28 54 74

City
SWEET

HOME 0 0 0

Training Activities

Class Registrations

Sweet
Home
Attendees

SBM 2 23 2
Going Into Business - Oct 12 18 0
Going Into Business - Nov 9 3 0
Going Into Business - Dec 15 7 0
Understanding Your Commercial Lease 3 0
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